
From: "ArmPatent" <patent@arminco.com>
To: "SCIT" <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Tue, Oct 5, 1999  2:54 PM

Mr. K.-P. Wittig
Deputy Director
Inter-Office Information Services Department

Dear Mr. Wittig,

In response to your letter of August 13,1999 concerning document SCIT/WG/2/5 entitled
"Revision of WIPO Standard ST. 60", we are pleased to inform you that we agree to your
proposal and have no comments.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Andranik Khachikian
Vice President
Armenian Patent Office


